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WHAT’S ON  

MONDAYS   GYM  2pm 

WEDNESDAYS  Waminda Cafe 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 11 am 

 

THURSDAY 2ND MAY 

 Looking after your mates 

 Benalla FLC 

FRIDAY 3RD MAY 

 Ride on Mower Competition 

 Shepparton 

THURSDAY 9TH MAY 

 Winton Hands on Expo 

 Winton 

THURSDAY 16TH MAY 

 Gruffalo 

 BPACC Benalla 

FRIDAY 17TH MAY 

 IDAHOBIT DAY 

MONDAY 10TH JUNE 

 Public Holiday 

 

 

 

 

Looking After Our Mates is an interactive 

drink/drug driving information 

presentation about responsible driving 

and looking after each other.  

Thursday 2nd May  @ 1:30pm 

100% Attendance - Term 1, 2019 

VETiS @ GOTAFE 

 

These students have been 

travelling to either the 

Wangaratta or Shepparton 

GOTAFE campus to pursue the 

training in their chosen field. 

They have not missed a day for 

all of Term One. Well Done! 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Nikita, 

Gemma, Kaleb and Jack. We are 

very proud of the commitment 

and enthusiasm you are showing 

in your respective VETiS course. 



Thursday May 9th, 2019 

@ Winton Motor Raceway 

This event is to engage young people in the 

North East of Victoria to have a hands on try 

of various trade activities. Providing 

information on trade career pathways on 

offer in the local area & beyond and to 

engage industry into becoming involved in 

promoting their respective trades.  

Young people aged 14 to 19 years old currently in education  are invited to 

experience hands on activities with various trade and Industry professionals.  

 

Intermezzo staff will be sharing their hospitality knowledge at  

Benalla FLC’s Coffee Van. 

Let your teacher know if you would like to take advantage  

of this opportunity. 

 

International Day Against Homophobia, Biphobia, Interphobia & 

Transphobia (IDAHOBIT) Celebrates LGBTIQ people globally. 

Today, we use IDAHOBIT day to champion inclusion, and build a 

better world for the LGBTIQ community.  

 

Our students have the opportunity to participate in a range of events. Students can be involved in the 

day by attending the community ceremony in the morning or listening to a guest speaker organised by 

students as part of their PDS project for VCAL in the afternoon.  

 

Morning Community Event 

Benalla Rural City is holding a flag raising ceremony at 10am on Friday May 17 to recognise 

IDAHOBIT day. 

Following the ceremony, our BFLC Coffee Van will have students selling coffee as part of the morning 

tea. 

 

Afternoon In-School Event 

On the 17th May at 12pm, Benalla Flexible Learning Centre is 

celebrating IDAHOBIT day, which is the International Day Against 

Homophobia, Biphobia and Transphobia. We invite all students to 

celebrate this with us, we will have cupcakes and a guest speaker 

come in on the day. For any questions, feel free to speak to Rebecca 

Higginson. 



EXCURSIONS 

Aust. Ride On Lawnmower Championships  —  Lemnos  —  Friday 3rd May 

Winton Hands On Careers Day  —  Thursday 9th May 

The Gruffalo  —  Live Theatre BPACC  —  Thursday 16th May  —  10:30 am 

Please collect a permission form 

GYM at Primal — Mondays  — 2pm  — 3pm 

YOGA – Thursdays – 11:00 am – 11:45 am  

Please remember to wear comfortable clothing. 

Cara our school nurse, will be 

here on alternating Mondays 
& Thursdays. 
 
Please make sure you organise 
a time to speak to Cara.  
 
Cara is here to support all 
students with any health or 
personal concerns or questions 
they may have. 

Hot Drinks for students 

To cover the costs of Hot Milk Drinks, Benalla FLC is now proposing that students pay 

$5.00 per term to cover one hot drink per day. 

Please give your $5.00 to Lynne, so you can be added to the list of  

paid up students for this term. 

 

Food Cents Program is a series of 4 sessions that will 
teach students the importance of planning, purchas-
ing and preparing healthy meals on a budget. These 
sessions are delivered by the Benalla Health Dietician 
and are a great way for students to develop their in-
dependent living skills. 

Food Cents is scheduled on the following days during Term Two: 7th & 21st May, 4th & 13th June 

Thank you to Benalla Health for providing these sessions.  



 

Wired 
for 

Sound 
 

 

Thankyou to the Sir Edward ‘Weary’ Dunlop 
Benalla Memorial Committee for providing 
Benalla FLC with a grant to enable the 
purchase of sound equipment.  

This will enable the music program to further 
enhance their skills and prepare them for 
performing and showing off their skills to the 
wider community. 

Our students are having a great time getting 
familiar with the equipment. 

Sir Edward 

‘Weary’ Dunlop 

Benalla Memorial 

Committee 

This is a fantastic opportunity for all students who are interested 
in live theatre. To experience and engage in Dramatic Arts is a 
great way to extend art knowledge and appreciation.  

Located in Benalla this stage show retells a picture story text into 
a significant literary event that provides a creative expression of 
telling a story in a different manner.  
 

When: 10:30 am  - Thursday 16th May    

Where: BPACC 

 

Benalla Salvation Army are looking for volunteers 

to assist with the Red Shield Appeal collection. 

 

A wonderful organisation that is very supportive to 

our community. 

 

If you can make the time to volunteer, please let 

your teacher know. 


